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Around the World Day 
Tuesday 18th June 

With passports, maps and packed lunches at the 
ready the Tigers set off for an around the world 
adventure at St Botolph’s Primary School.  Along 
the way they were joined by children from Long 
Whatton, Diseworth and Oxley schools.  On their 
travels the children made playdough pizzas in Italy 
whilst watching Mount Vesuvius erupt, they tried 
fairy bread and made digeridoo’s in Australia, 
cracked a hieroglyphic code and wrapped 
themselves up as mummies in Egypt and got into 
the carnival spirit in Brazil with colourful masks! 
Another fantastically fun day for the Tigers who all 
needed a rest after their long journey! 

 

“We were in the church and sat in a tent for three  
minutes to reflect.” 

 
“We wrote about our feelings for the next school and quietly 

had some relaxing time.   
My favourite was the friendship flowers.” 

 
“I liked the modelling and it was nice and peaceful in the tent.” 

 
“I learnt how to calm down.” 

 
“I liked making the plasticine people and the  

friendship flower.” 
 

Year 6 Prayer Space Event 
Thursday 20th June 2019 

 
Our Year 6 children spent the day at a Prayer 
Space event organised by the Be Skilled Trust 
at St Botolph’s school.  With the Year 6 
children from St Botolph’s, Oxley, Diseworth, 
and Long Whatton schools the children were 
given time to consider the changes taking 
place in their lives as they move up a year to 
secondary school and how they felt about it.   
 
 

 
The KS2 

children are 
busy being 

creative 
making 

props for 
the end of 

term 
production 

of the 
musical 

adventure 

Pantastic 

 

 

http://www.belton.leics.sch.uk/


  

Year 6 Derbyshire 
Adventure 

 
On Tuesday evening the children 

set off for their 2 night 
residential to the wilds of 

Derbyshire. 
We look forward to hearing how 

they all get on and hope the 
weather is kind to them. 

Please make sure that all medical 
forms are returned to school and 

the final balance is paid!  
Many thanks. 

 

KS2 Quadkids 
Athletics 

Some of our Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 
children are representing Belton 

School in a Quadkids athletics 
competition being held after 

school at Oxley Primary School on 
Monday 24th June.   

Thank you to the parents and 
carers who are able to help with 

transport for this event. 

Invitation 

to a concert by the Lions 

Monday 1st July at 9am 

 

 
 

All are welcome to join us at 

 

in the school hall for a performance by 

the Lions showcasing the years learning 

with the Leicestershire Music Hub. 

Please join us for our final assembly in church this 

school year on  

Tuesday 2nd July at 9am.   

This service is being led by the Sea Otters. 

All welcome. 
 

Be Skilled Trust 
Sports Day  

for  
Years 3 and 4 
On Tuesday 25th June our 
Lions are going to Oxley 

Primary School for a sports 
event with children from St 

Botolph’s, Long Whatton 
and Diseworth primary 

schools. 

DioSing! 
“Refuge” Singing Workshop and 

Performance 
 

A coach is booked to take all our Year 3, 4 and 5 children 
to All Saints Church, Loughborough on Friday 5th July to 
attend a workshop led by Emma Trounson.  Children 
must wear school uniform and will need to bring a 
packed lunch and drinks. 
 
Parents are invited to attend the performance at 2pm.    
The performance will include songs around the theme of 
refuge, homelessness and striving for peace with hope 
for the future. 
 
Please let your child’s class teacher know if you wish to 
collect your child from the church after the performance. 
 
 

Coming up 
 

Pantastic 

 
Performances will be held on 

Monday 1st July at 6.30pm 
Tuesday 2nd July at 2.30pm 

Thursday 4th July at 6.30pm. 
 

Entry is by ticket only so please 
make sure you have reserved 
yours – they are flying out!! 

 

 

Belton School Annual Sports 

Festival 2019 

Monday 24th June 
This will be organised by Mr Pearce.  We 

are hoping for a 1.30pm start and that 

the weather will be fine. 

Please bring your chairs and blankets and 

come and support the children.  
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BeltonFest is fast approaching and we are 
all getting excited! 

Saturday 29th June 2019 
11am – 2.30pm 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Come along, bring your friends and family and 
enjoy the music.  Bring your chairs, sit in the 

sunshine, relax and soak up the festival 
atmosphere. 

 

Win a £10 cash 
prize 

at 
BeltonFest 

Children’s Bake Off 
Saturday 29thJune 

 
Why not practice your cake 
making skills over half term? 

 
This competition will be open to 

all children at Belton School. 

Make a Belton themed 
cake or cakes of any size. 

The entries will be judged on: 
 the best theme 
 the presentation 
 the taste 

Ideas may include the maypole, 
the school, the church, the park, 

the farms, 
or your idea of Belton. 

 
No entry form needed – just bring 

your cake/s on the day! 
 

BeltonFest Raffle Tickets 
Please return any stubs, money and 

unsold tickets for BeltonFest to the 

school office. 

We have lots of fabulous prizes! 

Thank you for your support with this. 
 

Gift Bags for Bottles 
If you have any unwanted gift bags at home 

please could you bring them to the school 

office by Wednesday 20th June. 

Thank you. 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


